Committee Report for SCC on Senior Capstone Project

February 13, 2007.

Bob Cat Café
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The State of New Hampshire Board of Education has issued a mandate that high school seniors must have fulfilled a series of competencies in order to receive a diploma from that high school. One of these competencies is a senior project that will fulfill the mission statement and its strands of Plymouth Regional High School. The SCC has been charged with helping develop this senior project.
Peter presented a power point on North Providence RI senior project. Seniors were to choose a project and then go through a series of steps that would lead to acceptance of the project. We (PRHS) would develop our own steps for our project if we accept this form of project.

Lena MacLean made a presentation of the freshmen electronic portfolio. Part of that presentation involve how this could be used in the Senior Capstone project for saving best works and to begin narrowing down an interest area for the Senior Capstone project. It was suggested that the advisor/advisee program could also be geared towards the Senior Capstone Project with advisors helping out especially towards the end of the junior and during the senior year.

Peter gave out a handout of a community project that is being used at Wayzata Public Schools in Minnesota as a sample Senior Capstone Experience.  When the SCC met in January this type of project met with a luke warm reception, but members believed it should be introduced to the committee.

The last alternative was a senior seminar type program that would offer various short courses to seniors about life experiences after PRHS.

The committee was to take the next month to study the proposals and return for a discussion on which one(s) they preferred.

